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Welcome to National Museum Boerhaave

The collections of National Museum Boerhaave reflect five centuries of the history of science in the
Netherlands. We are happy to acquaint visitors with the world of science on the basis of our
collections. At the same time we like to maintain our valuable collections at the highest standards
and make sure our visitors enjoy their stay in the museum. That is why we have introduced some
house rules. We kindly request all visitors to comply with these rules. The following house rules
apply in National Museum Boerhaave:

House Rules

Entrance ticket
All visitors must be in possession of a valid ticket while visiting the museum.

Photography

Taking photographs and filming is permitted, but without flash or a tripod. We would be pleased if
you shared your photos via Facebook, Instagram or Twitter. For commercial images please contact
us by email: communicatie@rijksmuseumboerhaave.nl.

Access

The museum is easily accessible for disabled visitors. Rollators, wheelchairs and other aids for less
abled visitors are allowed in the museum. Access to the museum is limited for visitors with a
mobility scooter, but there are two wheelchairs available. Assistance dogs are allowed in the
museum, but no other animals. Walking sticks with a flat base and a rubber ferrule are permitted in
the museum, but not Nordic walking sticks. Prams and buggies can be taken into the museum.

Cloakroom

Bags (larger than A4), rucksacks and umbrellas must be deposited in the cloakroom. There are
lockers available (€ 0.50 deposit, returned after use). The use of these lockers is free, coins are also
available at the front desk. The museum cannot be held responsible for items lost under any
circumstance.

Phones
Please be respectful of other visitors and keep phone calls to a minimum.

Food and drink
You are very welcome to our museum café when visiting our museum. You can take food and drink
into the courtyard garden, but not into the exhibition rooms.

Free WiFi
Free WiFi is available throughout the museum.

Video surveillance
There is video surveillance throughout the museum.

No smoking
Smoking is prohibited in the museum and in the courtyard garden.

Garden

Parents/carers are responsible for the safety of their children. Children’s bicycles and scooters
may be taken into the garden at your own risk, but may not block emergency exits. Please be
advised that the museum and the garden close at 17.00.



